
 

                                          

Importance of Hindi Language in Employment 

Talking about the Hindi workshop conducted at St. Joseph College of Commerce by Hindi 

Department on 02/02/2018 organized under the guidelines of Dr. Sajida Ahmed on the topic of 

importance of Hindi language on employment.  

For this seminar we invited Dr.Prem Tanmay, Dr.Usha Rani, and Mrs Latha as our guests and 

even two representatives from Bank of Baroda. They graciously accepted our request and took 

the in charge to spread their thoughts about Hindi language and its importance for 

employment. As an audience, we really felt glad and motivated with the speech given by Dr. 

Prem Tanmay and Mrs Latha with her warmth and kindness gave us a happy environment. 

For this event we had invited many colleges and we were happy to see that thirteen colleges’ 

participated and about 53 students turned up as participants. 

The students were given prior notice about the topic so as them to be prepared. We had 

decided to announce five winners that is 1st, 2nd, 3rd place and two consolation prizes. 

Mrs.Latha and Dr.Usha Rani were the judges for the paper presentation .Their fine sense of 

judgment chose the deserving winners.  This event was a great success as people turned up in 

good number and even the facilities were provided to the participants which included food, 

snacks, and followed by tea. 

Thanks to the Hindi department for taking up this initiative and thanks to the student 

volunteers for arranging the necessities required. We look forward for more of such activities as 

it gives us a sense of realization and knowledge about what's important. 

           

 


